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Pawnee County Board Approves Holiday Office Hours 
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee County Board of Commissioners met Tuesday.  The Board approved County
offices closing Wednesday December 24th at 12:30 p-m and remaining closed through Friday,
December 26th for Christmas.  

Highway Superintendent Chris Rauner reported some problems with a motor grader, which are
being repaired. 

Commissioners also reviewed the NIRMA workman’s compensation settlement from 2005 during
the meeting.
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